
Family Worship Center 

Re-opening of Congregational Services 

 

-Sunday morning service re-start-June 7th 

(Including adult Sunday school classes) 

 

-No nursery will be provided at this time 

 

-Student ministries re-start-July 5th (Kingz Kidz) 

July 5th (Refuge) 

July 8th (KFC) 

If church leadership at this time determines its 

advisability. 

 

-Wednesday Prayer Mtg. re-start- July 8th 

-Men and women’s ministries resume monthly 

gatherings. 

 

-No VBS this summer 



Considerations for Sunday Worship Services 

 

-IMPORTANT! If anyone has a fever, is displaying 

symptoms of a virus or suspects they might be sick-it is 

best to stay at home. Equally important, if anyone feels 

that their health might be comprised by attending, it is 

best to stay at home. WE LOVE YOU EITHER WAY! 

 

-Hand sanitizing stations at entrance in foyer 

-Masks optional (use good judgement, do what you feel 

you should do, don’t force your decision on others.) 

 

-Seating according to 6” social distancing (every other 

row will be taped off) 

 

-No “Love offering fellowship time” at this time 

 

-No more than three people in the bathrooms at a time. 

 

-Greeters open doors for attenders 



 

-Greeters dismiss attender’s one row at a time at the 

close of service. 

 

-Do not mingle in the aisles, make your way outside, 

and observe social distancing (6ft) 

 

One Additional Thought: 

This will not go on forever! As the old saying goes “This 

too shall pass.” We are trying to do our part to keep our 

congregation healthy. For some of our people, this will 

be too early and for others, it’s not early enough. We 

understand that. Like every ministry, organization or 

individual we don’t have all the facts. The fact is, there 

seems to be very little agreement about any of the 

facts! 

However, there is one fact that we do agree on, God’s 

Word commands us to meet together. 

“Let us think of ways to motivate one another to acts of 

love and good works. And let us not neglect our 

meeting, together, as some people do, but encourage 



one another, especially now that the day of his return is 

drawing near. “ (Hebrews 10:24-25) 

“I was glad when they said to me, “Let us go to the 

house of the Lord.” (Psalms 122:1) 

 

We have done that since the very beginning, for thiry-

one years now. During this pandemic, we have kept at it 

by making the service available online and organizing 

points of personal contact by telephone. Now we are 

moving towards re-starting our congregational 

gatherings. If conditions change and an adjustment of 

these considerations is required, we will do so. We are 

committed to the health and well-being of our 

congregation. Please make it a matter of prayer. 

 

We are truly blessed here at Family Worship Center to 

enjoy a loving, Christ-centered fellowship. Let us 

commit ourselves to maintaining it. We can do that by 

trying to serve and protect God’s people (young and 

old.) 

 

God bless you! Thank you for your help! 


